
Our Values: Teamwork, Honesty, Self-

belief, Determination, Passion and 

Respect 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Messages 

 

Home Learning 

Children have been given their homework 

books back. They have been marked and 

addressed in class. This week, they have 

Maths to complete. The same deadlines as 

before apply- book given out Friday, 

expected in the following Thursday. The 

books should stay in good condition and 

presentable. I have highlighted the week in 

pink -unless I have not had the child’s book 

in/absent.  

 

PTFA: 

We want to say a huge thank you the PTFA 

for organising such a wonderful shopping 

event- we absolutely loved it. We cannot wait 

for Winter Wonderland next week too! 

 

 

DATES 

11th December- Carol Concert (evening) 

11th December- PTFA Winter Wonderland  

13th December- Panto Trip 

14th December- Christmas jumper and dinner 

day 

15th- Last day- finish @1:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR LEARNER 

Star learner has been awarded to Riley-

James. He is consistently achieving 100% 

on his quizzes and shows a love of 

reading. 

Well done, Riley-James 
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Autumn Term 
. 

This is the last Learning Letter before Christmas 

break and can I say, the children have progressed 

wonderfully since the beginning of September. 

They are becoming more aware of their Year 3 

expectations and behaviours. Another 

progression area, which many staff members have 

noticed, is the progress in handwriting- Well done, 

Year 3.  

 

I also want to add a massive thank you to all 

children and their families for this Autumn Term. 

I have enjoyed getting to know every single one of 

the children and the fun activities/learning we 

have completed. I wish all of Year 3 continued 

success and I will miss them lots.  

 

Here are some photos from the past week below 

and lastly, I wish you all a safe and joyous break. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 3 WEEKLY 

LEARNING 


